



Lake Committee Meeting Minutes





    Thursday August 4, 2016




        2:00 pm PBCA Office

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Fran Stifel at 1:00 pm. 

The following persons were present:
 Dietta Burgoyne - Property Manager of the Master Association, Fran Stifel NH F -Maintenance Supervisor for Master Association and Chairman, Lisa Rosenthal - NH B, Jennie McCoun – NH J, Norm Schultz – NH E, Donna St. John – NH B.  

Dietta moved to accept the July 2016 meeting minutes, Jennie McCoun seconded, all approved.

June Lake Report:

The Committee discussed the fact that ASI had to kill the weeds on the floating mat in Lake 6 and voted to replant the mat, all approved.
The Committee discussed the trial buffer area and decided to do two more areas, one to be on Venice Way and one to be behind the office.

Lisa gave a report on dredging. Dietta and Fran will talk with ASI to do a probe test of the outfall areas and report back to them. From that information the Committee will do a report to the Board to help with budgeting for future expenses.

Lisa also submitted a revised mission statement. Dietta will submit the statement to the PBCA Board for approval.

Fran asked Norm to submit a monthly Lake Committee Tip for the pulse. The first to be not to allow your pets or kids to swim in the lakes due to algae concerns.

The Committee will put together a 5-year Plan with the following assignments:
Aerators – Fran Stifel
Dredging – Lisa Rosenthal
Alum treatments – Dietta and James with ASI
Plantings – Dietta 
Erosion – Norm Schultz
Fountains – Jennie McCoun
Turtle matts – Jennie McCoun
The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 pm. 

Respectfully submitted,

Dietta Burgoyne 

